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Re: Physics International Co. 

US EPA ID No.: OH4210090003 
Ohio ID No.: 02-67-0550 
Completion of Closure 

Physics International Go. 
Attn: Mr. G. M. Demarest 
PO Box 1004 
Wadsworth, Ohio 44281 

Dear Mr. Demarest: 

According to our records, on July 6, 1989, the Director of Ohio 
EPA approved an mended closure plan submitted by Physics 
International Co. for their hazardous waste pinkwater tank 
located at the Ravenna Army Ammunition Plant, Ravenna, Ohio 
44266. On November 15, 1989, Physics International Co. submitted 
to the Director ce.rtification documents stating that the 
hazardous waste pinkwater tank had been closed according to the 
specifications in the approved amended closure plan. Ohio EPA 
District Office personnel completed a certification of closure 
inspection and a review of documents pertaining to the hazardous 
waste pinkwater tank on June 15, 1992. Based on this inspection 
and review, the Ohio EPA has determined that the hazardous waste 
pinkwater tank has been closed in accordance with the approved 
amended closure plan and Rules 3745-66-12 through 3745-66-15 of 
the Ohio Administrative Code (OAC) and Physics International Co. 
will maintain the status of a generator of hazardous waste. 

You should.continue to use the identification number assigned to 
you for purposes of compliance with Ohio EPA manifest, 
recordkeeping and reporting requirements for generators of 
hazardous waste as appropriate. 

If you have any questions concerning your current status, please 0 
contact the Ohio EPA, Northeast District Office, Attn: Carolyn i., 
Reierson, 2110 East Aurora Road, Twinsburg, Ohio 44087, 0 
telephone (216) 425-9171. C) i- 
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your permit, the following information should be forwarded to 
Ohio EPA, Division of Hazardous Waste Management, Attn: Data 
Management Section at the letterhead address within thirty (30) 
days : 

2 .  A fromal request for withdrawal signed by an authorized 
representative according to Rule 3745-50-42 (A-D) of the 
OAC (Enclosure 1) including a full explanation of your 
reasons for withdrawal of your application; and 

2. A certificate statement signed by the same authorized 
representative of your facility (Enclosure 2). 

Upon receipt of the above items, Ohio EPA will review your 
submission along with any facility inspection report(s). If no 
additional information is necessary, your permit withdrawal 
request will be finalized. 

Please note that this letter does not relieve you of any 
corrective action responsibilities that may be required. 

Should you have further questions concerning this procedure, 
please call Randy Sheldon, Data Management Section at (614) 644- 
2977. 

Very truly yours, 
/-7 

Thomas E. Crepeau, Manager 
Data Management Section 
Division of Hazardous Waste Management 

Enclosures 

cc: Kevin Pierard, US EPA, Region V 
Harriet Croke, US EPA, Region V 
Hazardous Waste Facility Board 
Randy Meyer, RCRA TAS, DHWM 
Laurie Stevenson, HW ES, DHWM 
Beth Barrett, DMS, DKWM 
Mike Rath, DMS, DHWM 
Carolyn Reierson, NEDO, DHWM J 
File 


